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$10,000 was awarded to the Habitat for Humanity of Greater Lowell 

to go towards the renovation portion of their Neighborhood  

Revitilaization Initiative (NRI). In late April 2016, a new NRI program 

was started in the Centralville neighborhood of Lowell. The purpose  

of the grant was to provie the opportunity of homeownership to low 

income families, and provide needy seniors and veterans critical  

home repairs to safely remain in their homes.

This grant allowed them to transform a toxic house with lead paint,  

asbestos and rotten/moldy wood into a decent, safe and healthy  

home for a deserving low income family. 


